
What is The World by Road: The World by Road is an 
expedition that has successfully circumnavigated the 
globe through 68 different countries, over 6 continents, 
covering 70,000 miles.  Two years from the start of the 
expedition, the crew has returned from this epic journey to 
Denver, CO. However, one last frontier waits to be 
tackled- a journey to the far north of Alaska, making their 
expedition the first expedition ever to drive to the most 
distant reaches north and south of all the continents. This 
last segment will set their journey apart; giving them the 
uniqueness they need to achieve their ultimate goal, to 
change people’s minds about the realities happening in 
the world today. 

Mission and Purpose:  From the construction of schools in Indonesia to wildlife and rainforest 
preservation in Thailand, TWBR is promoting humanitarian, environmental and other aid 
organizations on a wide range of issues. Via television, magazine articles, newspapers and 
various Internet outlets, TWBR promotes these organizations’ beneficial work to increase 
support, education and awareness of their worthy causes that otherwise would remain 
unknown. Through interesting content and speaking across the USA, The World by Road strives 
to further international education by direct interaction and presentations to captive audiences, 
using their incredible journey as a medium to present the world. 

Expedition Statistics: 

Start Date: February 2007 

Estimated Duration: 2.5 years 

Mode of Transport: 2007 Toyota Tundra and 2004 Toyota Sequoia 

Estimated Forward Mileage: 75,918 (114,131km) 

Itinerary: 70 countries, six continents, two hemispheres 

Website: http://www.theworldbyroad.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



What do the proceeds of this event benefit? 
 
So whyare we not on the way to Alaska yet? While Stevinson and many other sponsors 
have generously helped us to get this far, we are short on the funds we need to finish. 
This fundraiser and exhibition includes premieres of some new video segments, photo 
galleries and more. At the fund raiser Denver Center for International Studies (One of 
the schools that TWBR has been working with) and the crew will make exciting 
presentations. It is your opportunity to learn more about what is happening with 
international education in Colorado and what The World by Road is going to do to help 
with it. With a silent auction, prints of the crew’s photography for sale, entertainment, 
and the chance to see the Trucks firsthand, this event will be an exciting way to learn 
more about the world and the expedition. 
 
If the crew is not able to finish, they will not be able to start the educational speaking 
tour in January, which is the part of this whole operation that will really make a 
difference.  So come down, enjoy yourself, and help us get the funds needed to finish 
this epic journey. 
 

 


